
Holy Night Service 
 

The constant refrain on television and in shopping malls and churches 
about the happiness of the Christmas season and getting together with 
family and friends, reminds many people of what they have lost or have 
never had. The anguish of broken relationships, the insecurity of         
unemployment, the weariness of poor health, the pain of isolation, the 
paralyzing loss of a child, the loneliness of no longer having a beloved 
spouse to share each day, the loss of a family pet–can all contribute to 
a feeling of being alone, or of ‘feeling blue’ in the midst of a season 
which seems to be all about  ‘being happy’ and ‘celebrating’. 
         
It’s during times like this, that we need to make the space and take the 
time to acknowledge our feelings and to know that we are not alone.  
To help with this process, Living Waters is holding a Holy Night service 
on Thursday, December 13 at 7:00 PM at the Kingston House of Prayer.  
An evening of Scripture, prayer, and music, this service acknowledges 
that God’s gift of Jesus that first Christmas morning is just as much for 
those who mourn and struggle, as it is for those who rejoice and      
celebrate. During the service, candles will be lit 
as a visual reminder that God’s Word comes to 
shine light into our darkness. 
 
Please feel free to invite anyone who you feel 
might be blessed by this experience.  If you have 
any questions, please speak to Rev. Manasse or 
the Rector. 
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THE CHRISTIAN EMBASSY 
 

In the midst of an unstable political climate, the Christian Embassy 
continues to focus on inspiring leaders with the person and values of 
Jesus. Apart from sharing the Gospel message as often as possible, the 
Christian Embassy seeks to equip and encourage Christian leaders to 
be Ambassadors for Christ. If Christians in our society, as well as 
Christian leaders, speak up for biblical principles in the public square, 
realities in Canada will be very different. Are we willing to stand and 
stand firm as Esther and Daniel did? Please pray for Leaders to have 
ears to hear the truth and Christian leaders to have the wisdom and 
courage to speak up and stand firm. Pray also for Executive Director, 
Darlene McLean.  For more information, speak to John Telgmann. 

Prepare Ye the Way! Advent Prayer Gathering 
 

“Prepare the way of the Lord, make straight his paths.”  
(Isaiah 40:3)  

 
Advent begins not with carols and bells or shep-
herds and stars, but with the prophet’s call to pre-
pare--not our Christmas baking, holiday shopping, 
or decorating, but a deeper, more personal prepara-
tion. He calls us not to prepare our homes, but our 
hearts, as we watch and wait for the coming of Je-
sus.  As part of our preparation , we will be holding 
an Advent Prayer Meeting on Friday, December 7 
at the Kingston House of Prayer  ~ 447 Division 
St. ~ from 1:30 PM - 3:00  PM. All are  welcome 
to join us as we prepare the way for Jesus and make 
straight the path to our hearts.   
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